Weissler Weekly
September 17th — 21st, 2018

Math — Please continue to practice math flash cards (or your activity of choice) at home
on a regular basis to help your children master the basic facts. Please log any amount
of extra practice on your child’s math log. We will begin having math timings in class
and every little bit of practice helps!

Reading Logs — Reading logs should stay in students purple folder throughout the
week. Reading Logs will be due each Monday along with one good summary. Don’t
forget, this is part of the reading grade, and should be an easy way to boost your
children’s grade!

Spelling Homework- While the spelling menu has been changed to hopefully make
homework easier, | would please ask that the homework should be spread out across
the entire week. Please do not have your child attempt to complete all points for the
week in one or two days, they need prolonged exposure to the words to be ready for
their test on Fridays.

Volunteers needed- Some volunteers are needed for help next Wednesday. We will be
having our garden day from 8 to 9 in the morning. If any parent would like to come in for
volunteer hours during any regular school day between 9 and noon, you can have our
students read to you. (You can ask them some questions about what they read, but no
formal assessments are necessary.) We could also use some more store items. If you
have any unused toys, it would be greatly appreciated. Thanks!

Tip of the week - Baking and cooking with your children can be fun and provides
an opportunity to teach them about nutrition, which is an important life skill. You and
your

children can then plan some new and healthy snacks for them to try.

Spelling List- Silent E
brake save deflate prime behave
shape sage tune grade hive

Please sign and return so I'll know you have read this newsletter.
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